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May 5, 2014
TO:
Employees in Facilities Services Department

FROM:
CSEA Labor Management Committee

RE:
CSEA Labor Management Project in Facilities Services Department

In the last few years there have been many conversations about work force issues in the Facilities Services Department and how the workplace environment can be improved. As a Labor Management Committee, we have decided to begin a project to explore solutions by asking for your opinions and ideas on how to improve. We have learned that honest, open feedback is at the core of solving problems.
On Thursday, May 8th and Friday, May 9th short 30 minute meetings will be held to provide additional information on the background of the project. The meetings will be held in the Tower Room, Doty, room 300.

The sole purpose of this meeting is to give you an overview of the project and the details on how the process will roll out.  We look forward to seeing you there! 
